
Title: “Network Directory FINALLY Fixed!” 
 
August 21, 2023 
 
More good news!! 
 
As many of you have noticed, the network directory has developed quite a few bugs and quirks 
(and outright problems) over the past several years. We have been working on a complete 
overhaul for quite some time, and FINALLY have at least the basics in place. Most importantly, 
the functions for editing old profiles and posting new profiles are working again. 
 
Also, let us know if you find bugs. We’ll try to fix any problems as quickly as possible. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 
P.S. For those of you who are reading the new book Mind and Brain: Separate but Integrated, it 
would be great if you could leave reviews (or even just ratings) on Amazon. I would also be 
happy to get your feedback directly (e-mail to drkarl@kclehman.com). 
 
Link for Mind and Brain: https://www.amazon.com/Mind-Brain-Separate-but-Integrated-
ebook/dp/B0CC17X3X7  
 
 
Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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